
   
     
 

NOTICE   OF   MEETING   OF   THE   BOARD   OF   CANVASSERS  
TO   CANVASS   THE   PRIMARY   ELECTION   RETURNS  

 
 
 
Notice  is  hereby  given  to  qualified  electors  of  the  Dodgeville  School  District                        

that  a  meeting  of  the  Board  of  Canvassers  to  canvass  the  primary  election                          

returns  will  be  held  at  8:30  a.m.  on  Tuesday,  April  14,  2020  in  the  Dodgeville                              

School   District   office   located   at   916   W   Chapel   Street.  

 

 

          Dated   this   1st   day   of   April,   2020  

         Dennis   Polglaze,   Clerk  
         Dodgeville   School   District  


